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Huge Shout Out to our Parkway Student Council
This group of students has been instrumental in spreading joy both 
throughout the school and within the community. Student Council 
representatives are also Mystery Readers, many of them spending time 
sharing their favorite books and love of reading with younger students. 
Student Council representatives have had a HUGE impact on organizing 
our Parkway Food Drive, designed to work collectively to help feed families 
within the Milwaukee area this holiday season. We would like to extend 
another Shout Out to our amazing Parkway students and their families for 
participating in this year’s Food Drive, your contributions are appreciated 
and are bringing  joy to families throughout Milwaukee. Please note, if your 
family would like to participate, students can continue to bring in food on 
Friday as our Food Drive ends tomorrow, Friday, November 17th at 3:00PM.

Nicolet choir performs for parkway
Did you know that listening to (or making) music 
increases blood flow to brain regions that generate and 
control emotions. The limbic system, which is involved 
in processing emotions and controlling memory, “lights” 
up when our ears perceive music. On Wednesday, 
November 15th Nicolet’s Choir performed at Parkway. 
The students loved hearing favorites like, Puff the Magic 
Dragon and they enjoyed participating in warm up 
activities with high school students. 



Kindness is  being 
selfless, caring, 
compassionate, and 
unconditionally kind. 

Like love, it takes 
practice to understand 
and feel it. We share 
love with others 
through kind acts 

such as a smile, a nice word, an unexpected deed, or a 
planned surprise. One of the best ways to teach kindness 
to others is by being intentional about it! Volunteer, 
give compliments, donate to charity, hold the door for 
someone; there are so many ways to be an example of 
kindness. What better way to teach kindness than to 
show it?

Our 2nd grade friends attended a wonderful field trip to the 
Mequon Nature Preserve where they were able to explore 
the prairie, wetland and woodland habitats. They enjoyed 
hiking and learning about the various species that live in 
these outdoor communities. 

NO SCHOOL FOR STUDENTS
November 17th - K4 Conferences No School K-4 Only

November 20 - 24 No School for ALL Students

November 20th - Family/Caregiver Conferences from 12:00PM-8:00PM
November 21st - Family/Caregiver Conferences from 8:00AM-12:00PM

CHECK OUT

THE Lost and Found 

tables during 

Conferences!

!


